CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING
OCTOBER 28, 2013

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson, Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary,
and Robert Gordon Member

The meeting came to order @5:02pm
1. There was a discussion about finding a new Sexton for the Cemeteries. Also
discussed was getting the deeds completed.

2. Janet will call Ed Furgerson about taking down dead Pine Trees in “Pine Grove”
Cemetery.

3. Janet will call Andy Speilburger about the progress on the walls at the “Philbrick” and
“Collins”Cemeteries.

4. We had a discussion with Naomi Bolton about the broken head stones in the “Oil Mill”
Cemetery. We also discussed the Mowing Contract for 2014.

5. We talked about starting the “Oil Mill” Wall Project, and Rob will call Tim Redmond the
D.P.W. Director.

6. We discussed updating the Plot Plans for all the cemeteries.

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm

Respectfully submitted,
William F. Tiffany
Recording Secretary



